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Board Reacts to Concern for Hurricane Displaced CPA’s 
 
Lincoln, Nebraska, October 3, 2005 – The Nebraska Board of Public Accountancy at their September 
19, 2005 meeting addressed the concern for hurricane displaced CPA’s as announced by the National 
Association of State Board’s of Accountancy (NASBA) and the American Institute of CPA’s (AICPA).  
 
The Board agreed that displaced CPA’s could practice in Nebraska under temporary provisions as listed 
in the current Public Accountancy Act (PAA). The Board agreed to allow those CPA’s to practice under 
the provisions until they decided what course of action they would take in their regular practice as a 
CPA. 
 
Any hurricane displaced CPA’s currently in Nebraska are encouraged to contact the Board office at 
(402) 471-3595 or 1-800-564-6111.  
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